January 19, 1981

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director U/k\«\\ | I\SJUUNIA
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commisaion =\

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 3 - DOCKET
NO. 50-296 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-68 - REPORTAHLE
REPORT BFRO~50-296/801€ REVISION 1 AR

The enclosed report is a suplemant to J. R. Calhoun's letter dated
June 11, 1980, concerning the cooling water flow baing inadequat

upon completion of the flow test on 3D dissel generator heat axchanger.
This recort is submitted in accordance with Browns Ferry unit 3
Tectnical Specification 6.7.2.b(2).

Very truly yous,

8101270 668



